
KIEM-TV Tower 

Structural Analysis Status 

 

The licensee regularly maintains such inspections of the antenna supporting structure for 

KIEM-TV (the “Tower”) as are necessary for insurance purposes.  However, it is not 

clear at this time when the last formal structural analysis occurred on this relatively short 

Tower.   

 

Note that the transmitting facilities of KIEM-TV are located on a mountain that is more 

than 800 meters above the city of license; thus there is no need for a tall tower to support 

the transmitting antenna for KIEM-TV.  The overall height of the tower above ground is 

only 76 meters.  

 

There has recently been a change in the technical personnel at the station.  The new staff 

engineer is researching the history of the antenna supporting structure.  Once the date of 

the last structural analysis of the tower is determined, this certification will be amended 

to supply that information as well as the technical standard under which such analysis 

was conducted.   


